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Comments: Hello,

 

 

 

In regards to Alaska Roadless Rulemaking #54511, I am strongly opposed to any loosening of the Roadless Rule

regulations. The Tongass national forest should remain protected from logging and road construction. These old

growth trees are irreplaceable and benefit the entire country as a carbon sink. To foolishly destroy the forest for

the economic gain of the few in the logging industry is short sighted and irresponsible. You should be ashamed of

yourselves for advancing this proposal.
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